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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
What strange times we are living in! At Enngonia PS, while we 

continue to follow COVID regulations, we are very lucky to be 

able to carry out our school days with relative normality. 

Please remember that parents are currently not allowed to 

enter the school, and all visitors must wear a mask and sign in 

on entry using the QR code. 

 

Due to COVID-19 and its affects in other localities, we 

unfortunately have seen the cancellation of the Goodoga 

Games and the Small Schools Athletics Carnival. While this is 

disappointing, we understand that it is unavoidable. 

 

In what we are hoping will be good news, we have secured 

a place at Lake Burrendong Sport and Recreation Camp for 

Term 4, for students in yrs 2-6. We are really hoping this will go 

ahead. Further information will come home in a separate 

note during the next couple of weeks. 

 

This week we celebrate Education Week in NSW schools. 

While Enngonia PS will not be holding any special activities 

this week, we are hoping to be able to combine Education 

Week with Book Week, later in the year. 

 

From this week, future newsletters will be published on the 

Monday of each ODD week. 

 

We hope you all have a great fortnight! 

Paula Buttenshaw    Principal 

WHAT’S HAPPENING? 
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JULY 
WEEK 3-     Playgroup in preschool 

                   Wednesday 28th   9-11am 
 

AUGUST 
WEEK 5 & 6- NAIDOC celebrations 

                     Wednesday 11th 

 

                     Mid term break 

                     Friday 13th - Monday 16th 

 

 
 

 

   BREAKFAST from 8.30am each day! 

 

 

 

 
At Enngonia PS, we acknowledge and pay our respects to elders past, present and future, and extend that 

respect to all Aboriginal people we live and work with, for they hold the hopes and dreams for the future of our 

country. 

  

https://www.facebook.com/enngoniapublicschool


Positive Learning  

 

Positive 

Behaviour for 

Learning    

focuses for  

Weeks                  

3&4   

 Week 1 100% smiles on PBL chart 

  

Willow    Clem          Bella         Alex      

Sadler    Arabella     Amber     Leon         

Dusty     Syd     Ben        Kahliyah     Jarrel 

Noah    

          

            Week 2 100% smiles on PBL chart 

 

Clem          Bella      Syd    Arabella    

Sadler    Leon           Ben      Amber  

Dusty     Willow           

 

Positive  Behaviour 

 Ben has continued 

to work hard each 

day. He is self-

motivated and 

pushes himself to do 

his best. Ben has 

made terrific 

progress this year 

and is a great role 

model for others to 

look up to. 

Congratulations Ben! 

Barney has worked 

hard over the past 2 

weeks, to do the 

right thing at school. 

He is thinking about 

what great 

behaviour looks like 

and is doing his best 

to be a respectful, 

responsible, proud 

learner. We are very 

proud of you Barney! 

 

STUDENTS of the FORTNIGHT 
  

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR for LEARNING  
 

 
Respectful 

 
Responsible 

Proud 
Learners 

 

A respectful 

student thanks 

people who go 

out of their way 

to help them.  
 

 

A responsible 

student picks 

up their own 

belongings and 

puts them 

where they 

belong. 

 

 

A proud learner 

chooses to sit 

where they can 

maintain focus 

to do their best 

work. 
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Respect    ful 
Respons           ible 
Proud Learners 

 
 

 



An enjoyable walk out on Country for our Fabulous Fun Friday. Congratulations to all of our 

students who were very well behaved and sensible during our walk. Miss Boshier and Ms 

Buttenshaw learned so much from you all! 

 

 

GREAT MOMENTS FROM THIS FORTNIGHT! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CONGRATULATIONS to Ben who was our 

100% attendance winner this week. Ben 

has won a $50 voucher to Toyworld in 

Bourke. 



NAIDOC celebrations 
 

We have made the decision to go ahead with our NAIDOC celebrations. Due to COVID-

19 restrictions we are disappointed that once again our community cannot join us, but 

feel it is best to go ahead with the activities planned for our students. 

A BIG thanks to Tiana, Rachel, Steph and Trisha for organising an amazing variety of 

activities for the day. 

LUNCH OPTIONS 
 

If you are finding yourself busy and need a quick lunch option for your child we now have 

the following choices: 

Ham and cheese toastie  $2 each 

 

Cup of soup and 2 pieces of toast   $1.50 each 

 

Jam or vegemite sandwich  FREE for those who need lunch 

 

MOBILE PRESCHOOL/PLAYGROUP 
 

The mobile preschool/playgroup will be visiting us on Wednesday 28th July from 9 till 11am. 

All preschoolers, toddlers and their parents are welcome. 


